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Spring	is	coming.		Daylight	Savings	Time	is	here.		We	have	had	a	very	mild	winter.			

Yard	waste	pick	up	starts	April	2.	

Another	important	date	is	the	annual	meeting	will	take	place	on	June	3	at	the	Richardson	
Center.	

Road	pot	holes	are	very	minor.		We	will	take	care	of	them	as	soon	as	we	can.		We	are	getting	
opinions	and	quotes	as	to	how	to	proceed	with	the	major	resurfacing.			

The	 lake	 pump	 has	 been	 repaired.	 	 Docks	 are	 going	 in	 soon.	 	 Boats	 will	 follow	 shortly.		
Enjoy	our	beautiful	lake.	

The	entrance	sign	replacement	is	still	being	considered.		We	have	several	options	and	they	
will	be	presented	at	the	annual	meeting.			

The	subdivision	is	99	years	old.	 	July	of	2025	will	be	the	big	100	year	anniversary.	 	If	you	
have	any	information	or	pictures	from	long	ago	and	would	like	to	share,	let	Chris	Hill	know.	

Did	you	know	that	ice	boat	races	were	held	in	the	past.			

Now	another	 interesting	factoid.	 	Newton	road	is	named	after	the	man	that	dug	the	ditch	
from	the	lake	to	near	Byers	Farm.			

Check	out	our	website	for	news	and	updates.		www.edgewoodparkassociation.com	

See	you	around	the	neighborhood.	

Dave	Nunnelly,	President	/	Roads	 	 	 248-736-3668	 Term	expires	2026	
Chris	Hill,	Secretary	/	Drains	 	 	 248-363-3988		 Term	expires	2024	
Bob	Simms,	Treasurer		 	 	 	 248-755-7184		 Term	expires	2024	
Liz	Kennedy,	Vice	President	/	Entrance	 	 248-672-2755	 Term	expires	2025	
Pete	Pace,	Lake	Committee	 	 	 	 248-819-6667	 Term	expires	2026	
Mike	Miller,	Website		 	 	 	 248-883-2916	 Term	expires	2026	
Mike	Dickmeyer,	Building	Review	 	 	 734-812-6556	 Term	expires	2025	
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